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NorthWestern Energy, the Bonneville Power Administration, Avista and the other Colstrip Parties commissioned the Colstrip 500 kV Upgrade Exploratory Study in 2009.  The purpose of the study was to evaluate the potential for increasing the transfer capability from Colstrip to the Northwest without constructing new transmission lines.  At the end of that study, the parties concluded that further engineering studies were required.

NWE, BPA, and AVA have completed the first part of engineering studies.   The purpose of this study is to better identify the simultaneous increase in transfer capability across the Montana-Northwest and West of Hatwai paths, refine the plan of service, and develop preliminary cost estimates.
Copies of this report are available through NorthWestern Energy (NWMT).  This report contains Critical Energy Infrastructure Information ("CEII") and requires the requestor to sign a CEII Non-Disclosure Agreement prior to obtaining a copy.  If the requestor is determined to have a legitimate need for the information, NWMT will forward a non-disclosure agreement for completion by the requestor.  Non-disclosure agreements will include a description of the information being provided and the use the requestor intends for the information.

To request a copy of this report, contact Corinne Osborne at NorthWestern Energy at Corinne.Osborne@northwestern.com or 406-497-3550.

